
CEQA Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated 
Negative Declaration for Alameda County Fire 
Department Training Center Project 

 
In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines Section 15072 
and Public Resources Code Section 21092, the Alameda County Fire District is providing 
notice of intent to adopt a mitigated negative declaration (MND) of environmental impact for 
the “Alameda County Fire Department Training Center Project” as described here. The public 
is invited to comment on the proposed MND pursuant to the provisions of CEQA. The review 
period is 20 days and commences on March 20, 2023 and ends on April 10, 2023. Written 
comments must be submitted to the Alameda County General Services Agency no later than 5 
pm on April 10, 2023. A copy of the document is available for review at the Alameda County 
Fire Department Administration Office located at 6363 Clark Avenue, Dublin, CA. 94568.  They 
are open Monday-Friday from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. 

The Project comprises 5.2 acres of county-owned land located at 5053 Gleason Drive in the 
City of Dublin. It sits adjacent to the East County Hall of Justice to the west and to the east of 
the Alameda County Fire Station 17 and the California Highway Patrol.  

This Project involves the construction of a one-story, approximately 8,000 square foot 
classroom building, a five-story training tower, an approximately 600 square foot accessory 
building, a covered utility area, a parking lot, and landscaped areas. The project includes 
grading and the removal of the existing trees on-site and one off-site tree. As part of a future 
phase, ACFD intends to construct a fire apparatus storage building on the site.  

For further information, submission of comments, or to request a copy of the Initial Study and 
proposed MND, please contact Patrick Lam, Alameda County General Services Agency at (510) 
208-9522, or email at Patrick.Lam@acgov.org. 

This notice is intended to satisfy the notice requirements of CEQA Guidelines §15072. The 
project site is not located on a site that is included on a list of hazardous materials sites 
compiled pursuant to Government Code Section 65962.5 (Cortese List). 

 

 


